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Mr. Howard P. Willens
Constitutional Convention
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Dear Howard,

In the long period of silence since I last heard from WCP
I had developed considerable curiosity about what was going on
in the Pacific. Your letter was welcome. Except I am sorry to
hear you will not be needing "outside experts." I had hoped to
escape the dreariness of winter in London'.

This is really a quick note to indicate that I doubt I can
be of much help. Your letter which was dated 3 November was not
posted from Saipan until the llth and arrived the 16th. Your
request was that I respond by the 15th. In addition, I leave
tomorrow morning for a brief lecture swing in Austria for the
USIS.

I will review the material _en I return and pass on whatever
comments I have, hoping they will not be too late for some use.

I am happy things are going well out there and I wish all
of you great success.
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